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National Statement by Afaq Ahmad, Counsellor, during the 3rd UPR of Seychelles
(10 May 2021)

Madam President,

Pakistan welcomes and thanks the delegation of Seychelles for the presentation of its 3rd UPR report.
We commend Seychelles’ cooperation with the UPR mechanism and other human rights mechanisms including treaty bodies. 
We appreciate Seychelles’ efforts to advance respect for human rights in the country through legislative and administrative measures such as establishment of national human rights institution, combating domestic violence, promoting compulsory child education and mitigating environmental challenges. The enactment and implementation of Human Rights Commission Act, Special Education Act, Domestic Violence Act, Environment Act and Access to Information Act are noteworthy developments. 
We also recognize challenges being faced by Seychelles particularly the COVID induced financial constraints, hampering socio-economic progress.
We recommend Seychelles to:

a) Continue taking measures towards further strengthening of National Human Rights Commission.
b)  Seek international support and assistance in mitigating COVID related pandemic related socio-economic challenges and achieving progress towards SDGs.
I thank you.
